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Comments I have been the Estate Manager at Knepp since 2000 and during that time we have gained Planning 
Permission for an acoustic bund against our section of the A24 just north of Hooklands Farm.   
 
The planning process took an age and cost a fortune, but once received, we successfully started 
implementing the scheme, to my knowledge, without any concerns or impacts on the Highway or to 
neighbours.   
 
The results are a fantastic visual screen from the busy A24 - with its relentless traffic.  It has allowed 
us to re-think our land use and pursue environmental projects without being blasted by traffic noise.  
The areas of bunding that we have completed have been planted with trees and bushes and in time 
will form vital nature habitat and carbon storage areas. 
 
I wholeheartedly support the applicant's planning application.
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